NOVEMBER 28, 2018

The Workshop meeting was called to order by Chairman Hogan at 7pm &
Mr. Primiano led all present with the salute to the Flag. Chairman Hogan read
the Sunshine Statement — Notice of the time, date , location & agenda of this
meeting known was duly published at least 48 hrs . in advance of this meeting
held by posting in official newspaper of this District.

Mr. Spevak was asked to take Roll Call-Primiano , Hogan & Spevak were
present . Kirkland & Flannery were excused. Sign in sheet was on table for
attendance . Others in attendance were; Petrics, Larson, Marini, DeGirolamo,
Keaney, & Tom Kirkland.

Mr. Petrics handed out a work packet of the proposed 2019 Budget . Each line
item was discussed by the Board members , to raise or lower the amount from
2018 Budget . Mr. Petrics will make whatever changes need necessary and
present at Dec. 5,2018 regular meeting.

Since there was no further business Mr. Primiano made a motion for adjournment
at 8;29 pm & 2™ by Mr. Spevak, approved by all.

espectfully S

seph Spevak
Secretary



